
Please join us for a round of golf!  

 

The Manitoba Association of School Superintendents is pleased to host the Annual Gerry 

Dougall Memorial Golf Tournament on Wednesday, August 16th, 2017 at the Clear Lake Golf 

Course in Onanole, MB.  Tee times begin at 11:00 am. All proceeds raised during the event will 

benefit the Children’s Wish Foundation. 

 

Tournament Rules 

 

1. Each participating school division/organization is requested to bring four golf prizes for 

the tournament. 

 

2. The primary purpose of the golf tournament is to have fun. 

 

3. Prizes will be awarded at the MASS Barbecue Banquet on Thursday night. 

 

4. The tournament is a Texas Scramble format. 

 

5. Teams of four players:  Each player’s drives must be used four times.   

 

6. Teams of five players:  Each player’s drives must be used three times. 

 

7. Teams of three players:  Each player’s drives must be used five times. 

 

8. No player can use their ball for three consecutive shots.  This rule does not apply if 

the third shot is a putt. 
 

9. For any team of three players on the greens – Teams of three golfers may use four 

putts on each and every green.  However, the fourth putt must be rotated equally 

based upon the order of players found on the scorecard. 
 

10. The lady’s long drive will be on the 11th hole. 

 

11. The men’s long drive will be on the 5th hole. 

 

12. Closest to the pin for men is on the 17th hole. 

 

13. Closest to the pin for ladies is on the 6th hole. 

 

14. Fundraising Opportunity - Each player may purchase up to 3 mulligans - $10/each 

or 3 for $25.  All proceeds will be donated to the Children’s Wish Foundation in 

memory of the MASS Gerry Dougall Memorial Golf Tournament.  
 

PLEASE turn in your scorecard to Chris Gudziunas or Rick Ardies at the end of your 

round. 

 

Prizes – we ask that divisions drop off their golf prizes with Karen Wohlgemuth prior to 

the BBQ.  Thank you in advance to everyone bringing prizes.  



                  

  


